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Dear Secretary of State,

You are responsible for how Stonehenge and it surrounding landscape is protected and valued. One of the marks
of a civilised society is an appreciation and care for it’s cultural monuments and environment. I therefore urge
you to reconsider the currents plans and do all you can to improve them with the monument and the
environment at the heart of the plan (not as National Highways has done so far).

_ but how sad if we mangle our cultural heritage and destroy its environment

for profit and a lack of care. Vandalism through neglect. Losing World Heritage status is not some kind of
badge of honour but rather a stain on the country’s record and would be a huge black mark

I therefore ask you and your officials to work harder on this for a better (and lawful) plan.
Yours sincerely,

Kate Robinson,






